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Rooftop solar

A 2019 study by research firm E Source revealed that only 34% of residential customers check with their utility company before purchasing onsite solar panels. We’re trying to fix that, and help our customers who may be interested in taking the next step.

The utility is locally owned and not-for-profit, with staff ready to discuss options, share information on solar contractors, provide rates and savings calculators, and walk interested residents and businesses through the process. If you’re interested in rooftop solar, give us a call today!

Choose Renewable
If you like the idea of promoting renewable energy in [Community], you may want to join our Choose Renewable program. One of [Utility]’s most popular programs, Choose Renewable allows customers to sign up to increase their monthly bill by a few dollars, ensuring their space is powered by renewable energy such as solar, wind and biogas. A typical home can run on clean energy with the purchase of two to three blocks, with one 300 kilowatt-hour (kWh) block costing $2 per month.
The funds invested in Choose Renewable go towards grants to develop additional renewable resources and grow the use and acceptance of renewable energy, while also providing nonprofit organizations the opportunity to invest in renewable energy projects of their own. 

[[If applicable, list local nonprofits here: [Nonprofit] benefitted from these dollars when the organization installed solar panels with help from the Choose Renewable funds. The successful project continues to save [taxpayers/the organization] money in lowered energy costs, while also reducing the community’s carbon footprint.]] 

Working towards a zero-carbon future

Residents not interested in rooftop solar or the Choose Renewable program can rest assured knowing the utility is working towards a zero-carbon future on their behalf. 

The utility continues to add renewable energy to the overall electric generation resource portfolio. In September 2021, the Point Beach Solar Energy Center came online. Located near Two Rivers, Wis., the facility features more than 315,000 solar panels with the capacity to generate 100 megawatts of electricity. WPPI Energy, a wholesale power provider owned by the member utilities it serves, is purchasing the energy. As a member-owner of WPPI Energy, a portion of that energy powers [Community]. With the addition of Point Beach Solar Energy Center, the WPPI Energy membership is on track for reducing carbon dioxide emissions approximately 45% by 2025 when compared to 2005.
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Photovoltaic solar panels located at Point Beach Solar Energy Center
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